
1

Mai Vang

From: Saint Paul Data Practices Request Center <saintpaulmn@govqa.us>
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 2:35 PM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: Police Department :: D105639-070125

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
 
 
Attachments: 
QA_25-019821_Rpt.pdf 
QA_25-020501_CAD.pdf 
 
--- Please respond above this line --- 

 
 
RE: PUBLIC RECORDS REQUEST of July 01, 2025, Reference # D105639-070125. 

Dear Mai, 

The City received a public information request from you on July 01, 2025. You requested: 

Hi, I am requesting police report for a boarding that took place at 1032 MInnehaha Avenue East.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Mai Vang 
City Council Office 

The City reviewed its files and located responsive records to your request. Please log in to the Data Practices 
Center at stpaul.gov/datarequest to retrieve the data.  

Police Department - D105639-070125 

Based on available data, I believe you have the incorrect case number. You may compare the attached to confirm.  

Please note that SPPD case number 25-019821 remains open in court under file number 62-CR-25-963. Questions 
may be addressed to the assigned investigator, Sergeant Daniel Wallace (dan.wallace@ci.stpaul.mn.us / 651-266-
5652) or the Ramsey County Attorney's Office (651-266-3222). 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this request further, please contact my office at 651-266-5700. 

Sincerely, 
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Andrew Stoebig 

To monitor the progress or update this request please log into the Public Records Center. 
 


